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association of university and college employees 

Robert Grant 
Director 
Employee Relations Department 
CAMPUS MAIL 

Dear Mr. Grant: 

January 8, 1982 

This letter will advise you that in accordance with Artic l e 17.0l(b) 
of our coll ective agreement, AUCE Local 1 advises the University that should 
the Canadian Union of Publ ic Employees, Local 2278 establish picket lines at 
UBC, as a resul t of a l egal strike against the University, we will consider 
them to be bona fide picket l ines. 

cc: CUPE 2278 

Yours truly , 

Carole Cameron 
Union Organiser 
AUCE Local l 

· #202 - 6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. VGT 1 W5 
Telephone: 22 4-230 8 


